
 

 

 

 

 

 
 

April 27, 2022 

 

 

Chair Rosa DeLauro 

Ranking Member Kay Granger 

House Committee on Appropriations 

Subcommittee on Labor, Health and Human Services, Education and Related Agencies 

US House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger:  

 

I am requesting funding in the amount of $185,000 to Kids’ Voice of Indiana for the Safe Child 

Parenting Time Program in fiscal year 2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Kids’ Voice of Indiana, located at 127 East 

Michigan Street Indianapolis, Indiana 46204.  

 

The funding would be used to support the Safe Child Parenting Time program which provides 

services for families and children who are survivors of violence, abuse, or neglect or are in the 

court system as part of divorce, paternity, guardianship, and adoption cases in which protection 

of children during visits is needed.  

 

The initiative is a valuable use of taxpayer funds because it will expand services to reach more 

families and prevent trauma from occurring in families and children across Indianapolis.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
André Carson 

Member of Congress 

 

 

 


